
Wm. H. & Lucy Rand Memorial Library 
160 Railroad Street, North Troy, Vermont 05859 

Trustees Meeting of January 12, 2017 
  

The meeting was called to order at 8:35 a.m. by Nancy Pelletier. Others present:  Don Austin, Sue 
Barnett, Meredith Young, Tracy Roberts and Library Director Jennifer Molinski   
 
Approval of minutes 

• The minutes from the December 8, meeting were read and approved with a motion by Sue 
Barnett and a second from Nancy Pelletier: Passed. 

 
Other Business  

• Library Director Jennifer Molinski shared her report for December 2016 (please see attached). 
• There was a discussion about the upcoming summer program and who would be coming in as 

performers. 
• Jenn shared a letter from a community member who is interested in joining the board. They will 

be invited to our next meeting for further discussion.  
•  All other business was tabled for discussion at a future meeting.   

 
The meeting adjourned at 9:02 a.m.  Rand Memorial Library Trustee meetings are held on the second 
Thursday of each month unless posted otherwise. The next meeting of the Trustees has been set for 
Thursday, February 9, 2017, at 8:30 a.m. at the Rand Memorial Library.  All are welcome to attend.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Tracy D. Roberts 
 
Tracy Roberts  
Secretary 
Rand Memorial Library   










